
Thought for the week… 

 

ALWAYS REMEMBER 

AS LONG AS YOU’VE 

TRIED YOURK BEST, 

THAT IS ALL THAT 

MATTERS! 
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Friday 9th June 2023 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 5 We have met the 
character of Wilbur in our text 
‘Charlotte’s Web’ and used 
exciting noun phrases to 
describe the characters in 
‘Tadpole’s Promise’. In DT, we 
have constructed and assembled 
a gear mechanism and drawn 
and labelled a detailed diagram. 
 
Year 6 
Our children enjoyed a fabulous 
time watching the ‘Wicked’ 
performance at the Apollo 
Victoria Theatre. The captivating 
show really gave us an insight 
into the hard work and 
dedication required for such a 
performance to take place! We 
are inspired to reproduce and 
perform the ‘Wizard of Oz’ very 
soon… 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
802 

Shakespeare 
757 

Bannister 
772 

Pankhurst 
699 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mathematician of the Week 
 

Owl – Israel & Chuk   Robin – Atene 

Woodpecker – Dennis   Kingfisher – Mojoola 

 
 

 

  Natalia   
Woodpecker 

Ruby 
Owl 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 

 

 

 

Jonatan 
Kingfisher 

 

     

David 
Robin 

 

Check out our school website for more 

exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

Don’t forget… 
- To ensure that your children wear the correct 

uniform every day and bring in their PE kits 
every week. 

- That the children should not be wearing any 
jewellery to school, except small earrings. 

http://www.parsloesprimary.co.uk/

